
Greetings, Tena koutou, Kia orana, Talofa Lava, Fakalofa Lahi Atu, 
Malo e Lelei, Namaste, Hola, Ni hao, Xin chao. 

Dear Parents/Caregiver

LEABANK PRIMARY SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER

FRIDAY 8TH NOVEMBER 2024

SENIOR SCHOOL CAMP 
Our Senior school camp at Aotearoa Surf Camp is next week. 

The camp will take place from: 
Wednesday 13th November through to Friday 15th November. 
Join the school Facebook page for updates on how Camp at Aotearoa 

Surf Camp is going. 

Students who are not attending camp are expected to come to school, 
otherwise you need to inform us as to why they will not be here. 

Whaea April will be supervising the students who are staying back at 
school.  Some fun activities have been organised for them to do 

throughout the week, so they don’t miss out altogether.  This has been 
greatly subsidised by the school already to bring the cost down to $25 
per student.  This will help cover part of the cost of the activities, 

instructors and any materials and ingredients that your child will use. 

Notices have been sent home for the last 3 weeks informing parents of 
this.  If you haven’t already paid your child’s $25 camp at school fees, 

please do so now.  Thank you.



PHOTOLIFE: CLASS, PORTRAITS & SIBLING PHOTOS 

Class, Portraits and Sibling photos are ready to order. 
Students were handed their Photolife Unique Codes to bring home.  
These forms will have the student’s unique online photo access key.  
Parents can view photos, order and pay online directly to Photolife.  
Please note that the process for ordering photos has changed.  
Leabank School will no longer be taking orders or handling photo 

money.  ALL THESE GO DIRECTLY TO PHOTOLIFE. 

DO NOT contact the school office regarding your child/ren’s class 
photo, portrait and sibling photos.  You can contact Photolife directly 
if you have any questions.  Their contact details will be on the slip that 

your child brought home.

SUNSMART SUNHATS 
As the days are getting hotter we are 

encouraging children to be SunSmart and wear a 
hat to school. 

SLIP, SLOP, SLAP 
Protect your skin and eyes from the sun’s 

damaging rays.  Be SunSmart and wear a hat.

DIWALI: THE FESTIVAL OF LIGHTS 
Last week Friday, Leabank School celebrated Diwali.  What is Diwali? 
Diwali is the Hindu festival of lights with its variations also celebrated 
in other Indian religions.  It symbolises the spiritual “victory of light 
over darkness, good over evil.”  It also celebrates the blessings of 

victory, freedom and enlightenment. 

To celebrate Diwali, a few students and staff members came to school 
dressed in their beautiful Indian attire.



BEST CLASS & WEEKLY TOTAL ATTENDANCE 
Once again, best class attendance for this week goes to Room 19. 

Room 19 achieved an impressive nearly perfect attendance rate of 90% 🥳 . 
Well done once again and Congratulations to Room 19. 
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